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                                                  RECOVERED 
A 2007 Centurion Air Warrior stolen from Nisku Alberta in early June 2013 has been recovered. 
The vessel had been dropped off for temporary storage at a site on the Yellow Head Highway. 
The site operators became suspicious when the male suspect, who had been driving a “decked 
out H2”, never returned for the vessel. The RCMP was called and the vessel was subsequently 
identified as stolen. The owners would like to thank everyone for keeping an eye out for their 
vessel. 
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